
Association Missionary  

Association Mission Strategist Thoughts 

     As I sit in my office contemplating on what to 

write in my newsletter article, I am overwhelmed with what 

is going on in the world and especially within the Southern 

Baptist Convention. With the war in the Ukraine, the up-

heaval in our country over the United States Supreme Court 

possibility of overturning Row Verses Wade (which I’m in full 

agreement with it being overturned) and now the published 

report from the company that was investigating the SBC on 

the issue of sexual abuse. You can read this report at: 

statc1suqarespace.com. This report is heart breaking. We truly 

need to be on our faces before God, Praying for His For-

giveness and for His Touch and praying for the SBC Conven-

tion which will meet in California this month. 

Some good news for the Savannah Baptist Association is that 

we have two of our churches calling new Pastors. Woodlawn 

Baptist Church has called Matthew Travis as their new Senior 

Pastor and he will be starting in June. Sandhill Baptist Church 

has called Derward Poole as their Senior Pastor. Please be in 

prayer for these Pastors as they lead these Families of Faith. 

Thank you for allowing Connie, Tewanna, and myself to 

serve the Churches of the Savannah Baptist Association.                               

 

I would like to wish all the father’s a Very Happy Father’s 

Day! 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Associa-

tion Mission Strategist  

 revwasson@gmail.com  

Disaster Relief 

Feeding the Teachers and Staff at Bloomingdale Elementary  
May 3, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

Dear SBA Family, 

  

Thank you for your continued PRAYERS 

and financial support of your BCM minis-

tries. Wow, it’s hard to believe the semester is over and gradu-

ation has come and gone. I want to first say thank you to our 

graduating seniors on our BCM leadership team, Tripp Parsons, 

Zach Graham, Caleb Branham, and Malachi. All these students 

not only served Christ through BCM ministries, but also hon-

ored Christ by graduating with honors, PTL! Also, I would like 

to thank our SBA churches and individuals that brought meals, 

exam cram kits, helped with lunch, and provided funding for 

special projects, all for the purpose of reaching university stu-

dents for Christ, PTL! Finally, a special thanks to Buddy  

Wasson, SBA mission strategist and friend. We are grateful for 

his commitment to reach university student for Christ and 

keeping BCM ministries a vital part of the greater work of the 

Savannah Baptist Association, PTL! As I reflect on the successful 

year of BCM ministries, I realize that no “one” person made 

this a successful year in ministry, rather it was a group effort of 

SBA leaders, churches, and friends of BCM, PLT! Have a great 

summer and please pray for our “new” BCM leadership team 

of Lindsay, Danny, Sara Kate, and Jason as we continue to, 

“Trust in The Lord…” (Proverbs 3:5-6) 

 Blessings, 

Marty Youngblood 

Regional Missionary and 

BCM Campus Minister for  

Savannah 

770-936-5243 (w) 

678-925-7677 (m) 

 

Senior Adult Picnic  

The Picnic was held on Thursday May 12, 2022  

at J F Gregory Park in Richmond Hill GA. 

The Picnic was a great success, with over 130 in attendance.  

The Disaster Relief served great BBQ, baked beans and  

potato salad, with roll and dessert.  

There was special singing and door prizes were given to all 

who attended. We are looking forward to next year’s picnic. 

 

Assembly News     
  

 

Greetings from the Assembly, 

 

As we get closer to the beginning of summer, we have some 

exciting news. The pool is rounding its last curve and is being 

filled up. We hope to have it ready by the first week of June, 

God willing.  

We still have availability for summer camps or retreats.  

Looking forward to bringing more good news next month. 

Please continue to pray and may God bless you. 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570    www.SBAssembly.org 
 
 

Here is a look at the new Pool at the Baptist Assembly 

Come Join us at the Assembly!  

Make your reservations now. 

 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

 

         Volunteer Opportunity 

We are currently scheduling groups and mission teams to 

serve with us at the Baptist Center.  

If you would like additional information, please call,  

or email us for available dates and opportunities. 

I would also love to update your churches and groups on 

what God is doing at the Baptist Center.  

Please contact me for additional information. 

 

Lunches Needed 

If you or your group are interested in providing lunches for 

the clients of the Baptist Center, 

 please contact Stephanie at stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org 

or (912)232-1033. 

 

Current Needs at the Savannah Baptist Center 

Casual Summer Clothing and Shoes 

Men’s Underwear Sizes M, L, XL 

Deodorant 

Bottled Water 

Donations are accepted Mon-Thurs from 9:30-2:30 

704 Wheaton St, Savannah GA 

 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on            to see current needs and info!  

 

 

 

Job Opening: Woodlawn Baptist Church in Garden City GA. Iook-

ing for a Part-Time Minister of Music. 
Please forward your resume to treasurer@woodlawnbaptist.church  

 

Job Opening:  Morningstar Baptist Church in  

Bloomingdale GA Is looking for a "Part-time Youth  

Minister."  Have inquires email to Brogrady@aol.com 

 

Job Opening: Facilities Supervisor position at Southside Baptist 

Church.  

It is a full-time position with benefits but can also be flexible for the 

right applicant if less than 40 hours is desirable. 

A job description can be provided if requested.  

Please forward any resumes or inquiries to  

info@oursbc.org  Or on our website oursbc.org 
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Rev. Perry Boyd 6/12 

Mrs. Amy Waddell 6/13 

Rev. Truc Phan 6/24 

Mrs. Natalie Doyle 6/25 

Mrs. Kelli Crunkleton 6/28 

Mrs. Lucy Cabrera 6/29 

 

Please let us know if your 

church has an upcoming 

event, announcement or job 

opening that you would like 

for us to post on our website! 

http://www.sbassembly.org/
mailto:Brogrady@aol.com?


 

Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:00 am   

 

June 6 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s  8410 Waters Ave  

 

June 13 

Lunch: Spanky’s 308 Mall Way  

 

June 20 

Lunch:  Ole Time’s Country Buffet  

   209 Stephenson Ave 

 

June 27 

Lunch: Wang’s 2  7601 Waters Ave  

 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

June 2022 

June 1 & 2, 2022 FBC Eastman Mission Team at 

The Savannah Baptist Center 

June 19, 2022 Father’s Day 

 

July 2022 

July 4, 2022 Office Closed (Independence Day) 

July 18, 2022 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting 

1:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

